
 

 
Saturday 7th February 

1:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

Heyn Hall, 2 Sydenham Avenue 

 
Did a member of your family serve in the First World War? Do you 

have any artefacts that belonged to them, or want to share their story? 
 

East Belfast & The Great War would like to meet you. With the support of 

Living Legacies 1914-1918, your stories and artefacts will be digitally 

catalogued and contribute to telling the story of East Belfast’s Great War. 

 
The event will also include: 

 

A chance to view ‘The Boys from East Belfast’, a documentary featuring the St. 

Mark’s Letters 

 

2:00 pm ‘Strandtown and the Great War’: a presentation by East Belfast & The 

Great War Project Co-ordinator, Jason Burke 

 

3:00 pm ‘C. S. Lewis and the Great War’: a presentation by C. S. Lewis expert and 

author, Sandy Smith 

 

www.eastbelfastww1.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Military Antiques Roadshow 

http://www.livinglegacies1914-18.ac.uk/

